
 

 

 

Shareholder Q&A 

The following questions have been submitted by a single shareholder: 

Questions: 
 
Please can we have some specific numbers around the Meggitt PLC’s 
Covid19 response for manufacturing much needed ventilators for the NHS?  

 - Particularly  
1. How many have Meggitt already made?  
2. How many are Meggitt due to have made by the end of April and delivered 

to the NHS? 
3. Where have these been made? Are they all made in the US, or UK 

perhaps? 

 

Answer: 

As previously announced, Meggitt is working within the VentilatorChallengeUK 
consortium to increase the supply of intensive care medical ventilators needed 
to treat patients hospitalised with Covid-19. Within the consortium the 
ventilators are being made by the OEMs (Penlon and Smiths) and Meggitt 
itself is not manufacturing ventilators. The consortium has put in place the 
capacity to ramp-up production of ventilators from ten’s of ventilators per week 
to the thousands per week. Ventilators from both OEMs are now being 
delivered to the NHS. 

 

https://www.meggitt.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/mggt-q1-fy20.pdf

